POT: Notice of renewal on collecting restriction of ballots from shareholders about the share issuance to raise the charter capital
On 31 Oct 2019, Post and Telecommunication Equipment Joint Stock Company announced Notice No. 497/ TB – HDQT of renewal on collecting restriction of ballots from shareholders about the share issuance to raise the charter capital from the owner’s equity with the rate of 10%/ charter capital as follows:
On 28 Jun 2019, Board of Directors of the Company sent the Letter for consulting shareholders via a ballot about replacing the plan on share issuance for dividend payment with the rate of 10%/ charter capital by the plan on share issuance to raise the charter capital from the owner’s equity with the rate of 10%/ charter capital
To gather fully all ballots from shareholders, Board of Directors of the Company approved renewing the collecting restriction of ballots from shareholders, details as follows: collecting restriction of ballots from shareholders: Slowest by 31 Dec 2019
Ballots sent to the Company after 31 Dec 2019 (based on the post office’s stamp at the destination or the date of sending fax or email) or opened (if sent by post office) and/ or exposed (if sent in fax or email) would be concerned as invalid ballots. Ballots which do not sent back to the Company would be concerned as non-voting ballots
Other contents would be kept as at the Letter No. 279/ VB – YKCD issued on 28 Jun 2019 on consulting shareholders via a ballot and the attached documents sent to the shareholders
Require the shareholders to continue quickly sending ballots to the Company
Board of Directors will gather the opinions from shareholders and claim the voting result in accordance with the laws and the Charter of Post and Telecommunication Equipment Joint Stock Company
